
 

 

6 April 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s) 
 
Ofsted Inspection of King Richard School – We are outstanding! 
 
I am delighted to be able to share with you our Ofsted report relating to our recent 
inspection. As you can see, we have been rated as continuing to be an ‘outstanding’ 
school! 
 
Whilst the report is glowing about all aspects of our work, including teaching, learning 
and leadership at all levels, it also recognises the enormous improvements that have 
taken place in our English department. The year before I arrived on island, the 
English GCSE results at KRS were 48% A*-C; last year they were 83% A*-C. Our 
overall GCSE results now puts us in the top 10% of UK schools for Progress 8 (the 
new government measure used for secondary schools). 
 
I would like to express my sincere and deep gratitude to all in our community who 
support the work of our school. The support of my brilliant staff, amazing students, 
parents, governors and Dhekelia Station has, and continues to be magnificent. 
 
I hope you join me in a huge ‘well done’ to all of our students and staff who have 
really done us proud. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Dan Browning 
Executive Principal 

 
 


